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Announcement for Shortlisted Candidates for P1 Managerial Positions

The Ministry of Finance is pleased to shortlist the following candidates for the post of Pl
Managerial Positions as reannounced on September 10, 2024,

The date and venue for the interview will be communicated to the Shortlisted candidates shortly via
email. '

The shortlisted candidates who intend to withdraw their candidature for the selection interview may
do so in writing via email to hrd@mof.gov.bt at least one day before the date of the interview.

For further clarification, please contact HRD, MoF at 00975-2- 322268/334711/321568 during
office hours.
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